
DOWL
4041 B Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99503TAKE OUR SURVEY 

We want to understand how Valdez residents experience flooding 
and what, to you, are the most important considera�ons in 
deciding how to mi�gate that flooding. The results of this survey 
will directly inform a feasibility study later this summer, the first 
step in planning specific mi�ga�on projects for the Lowe River 
over the next year. Please, will you take eight minutes to share 
your thoughts?

Your input is cri�cal. The survey will run June 15  - July 10.

8 minutes of your �me 
will make a difference
You can access the survey in 3 ways:

Ques�ons or comments? info@valdezflooding.com 

PLEASE
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Visit www.valdezflooding.com/survey

Scan this bar code with your 
smart phone camera 

Leave a voicemail at 907-865-1374 
to request someone call you to 
administer the survey over the phone. 



VALDEZ FLOODING

How are you impacted?

The City of Valdez wants to hear about your experiences
to inform our next steps with flood mi�ga�on.


